Topic: Executive Summary — May 23, 2023, Board Meeting
Date: May 25, 2023

From: Cameron Mateika, Superintendent/CEO

1. Margaret Leask presented Sapotaweyak’s vision for their students who will be attending
SVRSS next fall. The projected number is 35 students. They will be transported on a daily
basis and will have arrangements made for students involved in school extracurricular
events. Margaret expressed the need for land-based training for their students.

2. A meeting with Margaret Leask was held on May 19 in Sapotaweyak regarding a
proposed First Nation Mentor which would be funded by Sapotaweyak.

3. The Mamma Mia production was highlighted as an excellent production by those that
were able to attend.

4. The Presence and Engagement Teacher Plan was formulated that included a meeting
with Shannon Fullerton on May 15.

5. The province requires two Treaty Education Catalyst Teachers. On Feb 2, 2024, Connie
Wyatt from the Treaty Commission will provide a PD session.

6. The Indigenous Student Liaison worker position is being advertised.
7. Asalary scale for the NITT Mentorship position was established.

8. Chief Delorme confirmed Morning and Afternoon sessions with time for questions on
Sept 6. He had to cancel for Oct 3.

9. Educational Assistants were surveyed on taking training for a Red River EA training
program — EA survey results showed 39 EAs are interested. Further information will
follow.



